
 

Fry’s Spring Beach Club 
Parking Memo 

 

Dear Swim Team Families, 

 

As we all know, FSBC parking can be a bit of a nuisance. Our old lot is crowded and oddly 

shaped, with lines painted to fit smaller cars. When you’re parking in the lot, please pull up onto 

the grass when possible. If your front tires are on the grass, there will be plenty of room behind 

you for cars to get through the narrow lane. 

At swim meets, parking is doubly difficult. We ask that all FSBC team members and staff park 

in the grassy field to the right of our lot. As gracious hosts, we offer our parking lot to the 

visiting team. Parking in the grassy lot can be easy, if you follow a few guidelines:  

The first lane is on the far left, with an empty exit row next to it.  

Please DO NOT PARK IN THE EXIT ROWS. 

Then there can be two rows of cars next to each other and another exit row to the right. 

This pattern can continue across the field until it is full. 

 

Thank you for making our guests feel welcome at our pool! 
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Fry’s Spring parking lot, saved for our visitors 
JPA 
Entrance 

 


